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Dear Sir/Madam


WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended)

Address: 

Flat 3a

Fitzroy Lodge

The Grove

London

N6 6LH
Proposal:

the attached drawing as an addendum to the recent planning approval for these works, showing the removal of the internal wall between the bedroom and living/dining room and the adjustment of a new partition enclosing the bedroom. These works do not impact on any external details. The adjustments are required to strengthen the inside face of the main wall where the fireplace is removed and treat internal wall face to eradicate historic dampness due to water penetration.
I am writing to inform you that your application was withdrawn by the Council on 12 August 2022.

In dealing with the application, the Council has sought to work with the applicant in a positive and proactive way in accordance with paragraph 38 of the National Planning Policy Framework 2021.

Yours faithfully

Chief Planning Officer
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